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November 20, 2023 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Warrenton Hammond School District has been informed that Gil Gramson is seeking the 
approval of the City of Warrenton for 12-lot residential housing project to be located on/near 
Juniper Avenue in Warrenton.  
 
With the opening of a new middle school campus in the fall of 2021, the district is well-
positioned to handle any increase in enrollment that may result from the development of these 
lots. 
  
Feel free to contact me directly with any questions or concerns. 
 
Signed, 

 
Tom Rogozinski 
Superintendent 
(503) 468-9178 
 


